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Chair Nosse, and members of the committee 

My name is Gwendolyn and I live in Baker City, Oregon.  I am writing to you in 

opposition of HB3090.  I have been a cigarette smoker for fifty plus years, and I 

started vaping ten years ago.  This has literally saved my life.  I feel that banning 

vapes will push people back to smoking combustible cigarettes that in my opinion will 

kill them.  I am 65 years old and I fell better and my life has improved 100%.  I also 

feel that the kids will be able to get what they want regardless if it is cigarettes, vapes 

or alcohol.  This bill if passed will only hurt the adult user by forcing them either to a 

black market or back to smoking cigarettes.  Please vote no on HB3090 

 

Gwendolyn Cullum 

 


